From: I

Sent: March 14, 2021 7:50 PM
To: Jim Handy
Subject: Railyards - phase 3

Dear Mr. Handy,

| am a resident of the Railyards (Horizon II). | was thrilled to see the revised design that was submitted in February 2021
for phase 3 of the Railyards. In my opinion, this is a drastic improvement over previous designs, particularly as there will
be far more 2-bedroom units and far fewer studio units. This is much more in keeping with the Railyards community. In
addition, the new design appears to bring the outward appearance of the two new buildings of phase 3 into closer
alignment with the rest of the Railyards.

| hope that Council will approve this most recent design.

Best regards,
Matt Eisenbrandt



